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Lisa Merman Bender
I do think it is important to encourage employers to hire people in recovery, but I don’t know
if tax credits are the way to go. My reason is that one would want employers with compassion
to hire people in recovery, and tax credits may encourage others to hire and then add to stress
and anxiety. I feel offering a branding campaign showcasing these businesses social consciousness
or something along those lines may be a different option. 
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Lisa Merman Bender
As a legislator, I would continue to support ReachNJ, which is well promoted throughout 

Atlantic  County, at the very least. I believe this is an excellent program that by allowing

people to reach out simply via phone or website takes away barriers to seeking help. 

It’s resources for professionals, loved ones, and those suffering from Substance Use

Disorder are invaluable and so easily accessible. I would definitely promote funding

to tackle the epidemic of opioid use and overdose and continue working to take 

away the stigma associated with drug and alcohol addiction. 




